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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: o:\letters home\summer wellbeing.doc
11th April 2019
Dear Parents / Carers,

As the summer term is upon us, I would like to remind parents of key notes for your child’s return. 

In the summer term, in addition to our usual uniform requirements, boys are able to wear grey shorts should they wish to.  Girls are able to wear grey skirts or a short sleeved, blue and white check dress.  Black shoes with a secure fastening must be worn – open toed / sling back sandals are not allowed. May I also remind you about our requirements for hair styles - long hair must be tied back and no dyed, shaved or patterned hairstyles are allowed in the academy. Hair should be no shorter than a Grade 3 cut. Hair accessories should be small, plain and in academy colours and the only jewellery permitted are non-toy watches and small stud earrings. In hot weather, your child will need to bring in a sun hat and high factor sun protection.  This must be applied before school.  Children are then able to apply it themselves as necessary.  Sun protection will be stored safely in classrooms. Please note that sun glasses are not permitted unless they are prescription sunglasses.   Staff will continue to monitor uniform to ensure that our high standards are maintained and they will communicate with you in your child’s communication diary should any issues arise.

All children must also remember to bring in their water bottle filled with water only. These can be refilled throughout the day at one of our numerous water coolers. Juices, fizzy or flavoured water are not allowed.
Yours  faithfully,

Mrs S Carrigan

Academy Principal
Boys 
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Girls
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PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE



[image: image23]                 
[image: image24]              
[image: image25]

